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Dear Sir or Madam 
 
COPELAND REMAINDER TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER REVIEW – CONSULTATION 
PROPOSAL 19 – SHEPHERDS ARMS 
 
The purpose of this letter is to invite your comments on possible changes to the Traffic 
Regulation Order (TRO) for Copeland Remainder, at the location shown on the enclosed plan. 
 
Cumbria County Council propose to introduce a section of double yellow line restrictions (no 
waiting at any time) around the bend near to the Shepherds Arms in Ennerdale, in order to 
prevent obstructive parking and ensure that safe and efficient traffic flow is maintained at all 
times. 
 
This initial letter is to invite initial comments and feedback prior to a statutory advertisement 
which will take place later in the year. Should you have any comments or questions relating to 
these proposals, please respond in writing to the above postal or e-mail address by- 11th 
April 2022; labelling your correspondence “COPELAND REMAINDER - TRO Review” 
and quoting the proposal number you are referring to.  Any feedback, either in favour or 
opposing our suggestions, would be appreciated. 
 
Yours faithfully 

Ben Carter 
Traffic Management Officer  
 
Enc. 
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